
CITY OF DASSEL 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
ANNUAL CITY AUDITS 

 
The Dassel City Council is requesting proposals from qualified firms of certified 
public accountants to prepare and audit its financial statements for the fiscal 
years ending 2022, 2023 and 2024. This audit is to be performed in accordance 
with generally accepted auditing standards. 
 
There is no expressed or implied obligation for the City of Dassel to reimburse 
responding firms for any expenses incurred in preparing proposals in response to 
this request. 
 
Inquiries concerning the request for proposals may be sent to: 
terri.boese@dassel.com or by phone 320-275-2454 X 1.  
 
To be considered, an original and five (5) copies of a proposal submitted to: Terri 
Boese, City Clerk/Treasurer, 460 Third St, PO Box 391, Dassel, MN 55325 by 
4:00 p.m. on September 14, 2022.  The City reserves the right to reject any or all 
proposals submitted and/or waive any irregularities. 
 
 
 
 
Terri Boese 
City Clerk/Treasurer 
City of Dassel 
 
Posted 8/2/2022 
Published 8/5/2022 & 8/12/2022 
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